Dannie, Rachel and Christian Crisco

130-Edgewood Cv.  .

Searcy Ar. 72043

Dear Dannie and Rachel ;
I hope this letter finds you doing well. I wanted to drop this little letter thanking you all for being in service with us this past Sunday, we were very glad that you took the time to be here during this busy time of year. I sure hope you received something for your efforts. 
I would like to invite you back to be in service with us any time. We were also very glad that Christian was here as well. We have many great things to offer for people of all ages and backgrounds. I know that you will both find a place in the Church if you desire. We have great children, youth and young adults in the congregation as well as adult activities in addition to our regularly scheduled services.

I will enclose a card on which will be the service schedule as well as the telephone numbers by which you can reach us if you should ever need us for any reason. Please visit our website at www.rupc. org. Once again thank you sincerely for your presence and fellowship, we hope to see you all again very soon.

                                                                God bless you sincerely;

                                                                 Pastor Danny Whitley     

Bruce Baxley


310 Crain dr. Searcy Ar. 72043
Dear Bruce;

I hope this letter finds you doing well. I wanted to drop this little letter thanking you for being in service with us this past Sunday, we were very glad that you took the time to be here during this busy time of year. I sure hope you received something for your efforts. 
I would like to invite you back to be in service with us any time. Also, thank you for filling out our guest card. It was my privilege to meet you and I hope to get better aquainted in the future. We have many great things to offer for people of all ages and backgrounds. I know that you will both find a place in the Church if you desire. We have many young adults in the congregation and many activities for them. We offer activities for every age group in addition to our regularly scheduled services.

I will enclose a card on which will be the service schedule as well as the telephone numbers by which you can reach us if you should ever need us for any reason. Please visit our website at www.rupc. org. Once again thank you sincerely for your presence and fellowship, we hope to see you  again very soon.

                                                                God bless you sincerely;

                                                                 Pastor Danny Whitley     

John Corbit

143 Honeyhill Loop

Searcy Ar. 72043

Dear John; 

I was sure glad to meet you Sunday and I hope you come back, I want you to know that you are welcome here anytime. I hope you got acquainted with some of the young people in the church. 

Maybe you can go to Holiday youth convention or something we always have things going on in the youth department.

If you ever need me for any reason you can call me at 501-207-1427. we hope to see you here again very soon.

                                                            God bless you

                                                             Danny Whitley

